
ITEM 2 

        
Agenda of January 19, 2012 

 
TO:  Board of Directors 

Sacramento Area Flood Control Agency 

 

FROM: Richard M. Johnson, Executive Director 

  (916) 874-7606  

 

SUBJECT: EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR'S REPORT FOR JANUARY 19, 2012  

 

We are bringing a number of items to the Board this month including: 
 

 Contract and other actions related to the Natomas Levee Improvement Program;  
 

 Contract actions related to  the Levee Vegetation Research Program;  
 

 Contract actions in support of the South Sacramento Streams Group Project; and 
 

 Information updates from the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (USACE):  

o South Sacramento Streams Group 

o Common Features General Re-evaluation Report  

 

2011 Accomplishments and Highlights 
 

2011 was a very successful and important year in advancing projects to improve 

protection provided the citizens of Sacramento from flooding.  SAFCA worked diligently 

and closely with its project partner Agencies, the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, the 

State of California Central Valley Flood Protection Board and the Department of Water 

Resources, the U.S. Bureau of Reclamation, and the floodplain managers, the City and 

County of Sacramento and the County of Sutter, in moving these projects forward.  The 

attached powerpoint (Attachment 1) highlights some of the accomplishments in 2011. 
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